
CITY OF MERCED 

RFP CANCELATION NOTICE  
 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 04302024 OPEN CALL FOR PHOTOGRAPHERS issued on March 4th, 
2024 has been canceled and will be re-issued at a later date. 
 
 

Date: 7/14/2022                                                                  BY:     
        Julio Marquez, Purchasing Supervisor 
         


